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Greetings Troop 3! 
 

Wow, July flew by, but it was a great month to be a Scout. We were able to successfully 

dodge the weather for outdoor meetings on Mondays for weeks... and then there was 

Summer Camp. We had 18 Scouts and 5 Scouters at Camp Freedom in Heritage 

Reservation this year, which is a good turnout. We had just enough drivers, and the 4 1/2 

hour ride was easy. It was a busy week, as Summer Camp always is. It takes a while to get 

the schedule down with colors, waiters, meal times, and merit badge classes. Still there was 

plenty of time for the trading post and downtime playing cards with friends. 

 

Us Scouters had our share of challenges, as well as a lot of laughs! I am so grateful for all 

of the adult staff that we have in this troop. I am especially grateful to the four very 

dedicated Scouters who provided such valuable support to me every single day, as well as 

to the troop in general. To name just a very few example, Mr. Kirsch was on top of all the 

advancement. Mr. DelSordo was our medic. Mr. Marks helped the waiters at just about 

every meal, and he convened 6 Boards of Review at the end of the week. Mr. Marks and 

Mr. Baranowski ran the kitchen for Steak Night on Thursday. The camp provided all troops 

with steak, potatoes, and veggies to be cooked in foil packs. These guys planned ahead, 



and we had stoves and grills with us to do it right. The Dutch oven pineapple upside-down 

cake Mr. Baranowski made for dessert was awesome. 
 

The camp's First Year Program, Trail to First Class, was great. The Banana Heads earned 3 

merit badges each, and completed a slew of rank requirements. Troop Guide Kavish Singh 

and Outdoor Ethics Guide Jack Coughlin did a tremendous job of filling in the gaps in 

requirements, including conducting a fitness assessment with mile run, so that they could 

earn Tenderfoot. 

The advancement earned by the troop was fantastic. You'll see the full list below, but the 

Scouts completed 58 merit badges and 10 partials. Six Scouts ranked up, including 4 of 

our First Year Scouts earning Tenderfoot. The fifth was only one requirement short, the 

2nd fitness assessment to be completed later this month. 
 

At the Staff and Committee Meeting a few weeks ago, SPL Aidan Robin presented the New 

Annual Plan to the Committee for approval. It was approved with no changes, and we 

filled in many of the Trip Coordinators already. However, we are still in need of a 

Coordinator for the November Trip to Annapolis for a Navy football game. Lots of cool 

stuff coming up in the next Program Year, but we still have one last smash hit coming up 

in a couple weeks... School Bus Demolition Derby at Buck Motorsports! 
 

See you there! 
 

Yours in Scouting, 

Mr. Keith Grimes 
 

ACTIVITY CALENDAR 
 

Meetings 

8/7 Troop Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

Biking Pennypack 

Trail 

 

8/8 TLC 

7:30-8:45 PM 

Mr. Grimes' House 

 

8/10 Staff Meeting 

7:30-9 PM 

HBC 

 

8/14 Troop 

Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

HBC 

Good Turns 

8/12 

Jack Thompson's 

Eagle Project 

9 AM-3 PM 

HBC 

 

8/13 

Jack Thompson's 

Eagle Project 

1-4 PM 

HBC 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Trips 

8/11-8/13 

Buck Motorsports  
 

District/ 

Council Events 

 

  
 

Other 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcKdR617C2CdBBwbj5bq5GJzIKyJglPMROdb_jF5r_N5HRQqcI5AQqvsI5vVnBYmL0Xp9peZXl_3OB85N-dB2v1C2CL5d7FBkIYbdqS-GL5zaWgZbTh4a-svQJOnbCi3zpZkgPLGRUDqiHQPXgSq4JenBV9271GiEA3DAI3iDf7KY4=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcKdR617C2CdBBwbj5bq5GJzIKyJglPMROdb_jF5r_N5HRQqcI5AQqvsI5vVnBYmL0Xp9peZXl_3OB85N-dB2v1C2CL5d7FBkIYbdqS-GL5zaWgZbTh4a-svQJOnbCi3zpZkgPLGRUDqiHQPXgSq4JenBV9271GiEA3DAI3iDf7KY4=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


 

8/21 Troop 

Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

Camp Summer 

 

8/28 Troop 

Meeting 

7-8:30 PM 

Carpenter Park 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, August 7th from 7-8:30 PM we will be meeting at the Pennypack Trail Parking 

Lot on Byberry Rd for a bike ride. Remember to bring your helmet! 
 

TLC Meeting 
 

Tuesday, August 8th from 7:30-8:45 PM the TLC will meet at my house to discuss July 

and August, and to plan September. 
 

Troop Staff and Committee Meeting 
 

Thursday, August 10th from 7:30-9 PM the Troop Staff and Committee will be meeting 

in Fellowship Hall to discuss July and August, and to plan September. 
 

Weekend Trip to Buck Motorsports 
 

For our August Trip we'll be heading out 

to Susquehannock State Park and Buck 

Motorsports for a School Bus Demolition 

Derby! 
 

The cost of the trip is $65, which includes 

$20 cash back for dinner at Buck. 

 

Meet for departure Friday, August 11 at 

6 pm and return on Sunday, August 13 

around 1 pm. 
 

Click here for the flyer 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcK-i0G8vRkuokT3CBTbQ_iZGEMJcATRoGGXHiuYJI4Zb3TwjLZLak3_H6jdrs6K_FsJFR3w9ARvhTHjnBGsjBF7DIt1OJnnif9gg4LUKUC9nXAp7rgf2I9snd2STu_UOFDecueFHfhI_0LBPLDCqyrYsr__BZU4HsY_4GzLO516rm4w5u_dTNUpolgA25RFChvuehQwpiiaXw8NoFYhO70rE3eTekbxW4uuY9IUOQuxpNiaJChw1UKP6kDJ0nEoe-Nb6gAYgO1ugYmNmMQVV0QQMnp8VWt-L4xoVLZN6fjByJx9rRlptFeDarrbVHAPVcUK063OZqC7DdeR4cVldzzlYdvVg-xwGcM6JMT4nZ9jnU=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcK-i0G8vRkuokT3CBTbQ_iZGEMJcATRoGGXHiuYJI4Zb3TwjLZLak3_H6jdrs6K_FsJFR3w9ARvhTHjnBGsjBF7DIt1OJnnif9gg4LUKUC9nXAp7rgf2I9snd2STu_UOFDecueFHfhI_0LBPLDCqyrYsr__BZU4HsY_4GzLO516rm4w5u_dTNUpolgA25RFChvuehQwpiiaXw8NoFYhO70rE3eTekbxW4uuY9IUOQuxpNiaJChw1UKP6kDJ0nEoe-Nb6gAYgO1ugYmNmMQVV0QQMnp8VWt-L4xoVLZN6fjByJx9rRlptFeDarrbVHAPVcUK063OZqC7DdeR4cVldzzlYdvVg-xwGcM6JMT4nZ9jnU=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJBD8xVpuOXDgTEQhurJdPie_udfirUPWjeHqmlZ9AYYCU-YoSBOIlvoqA0dU7FQTILUbGy7ij6xLjKv5AO91eUG_-KBL0GhE_DafSJUDUAQV9eMosxJw55rT7zGHc65tvAhuWWAzT2OWiQqqt74uEnjpYZv9a-il9M60KNR-PNVUQUWwqKCcmsk=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


If you are interested, please contact with Mr. Marks at 732-684-6688 or 

dmmarks1@gmail.com   
 

Jack Thompson's Eagle Project 
 

Saturday, August 12th from 9 AM to 3 PM Jack 

Thompson is looking for volunteers to help 

relandscape the flag pole at the Hatboro Baptist 

Cemetery behind the Church. If you are not camping 

this weekend, please lend Jack a hand. 
 

Please bring work gloves, and post hole digger, 

wheelbarrow, etc. if you have them. 
 

Lunch will be provided! 
 

See Flyer for Details 

 

 

 

Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, August 14th from 7-8:30 PM we will be meeting in the HBC parking lot. Bring 

your bikes for a tune-up ahead of the September trip, as well as bike games. Remember to 

bring your helmet, too! 
 

Camp Summer 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcKDbm0py6Yhy8CL0Lcohb_eFINDSDl4cf7WVmMLyhYmicSoodcOJc78Qs--jMlklwylzG8Ch11FithrifKT_KdgLj0bcakA0UYL1Uv4TDyR1hvKtp_TemsBSGAxv71uERAACoYFIk5pugvWDFWnsHC40TPjkVuZfht1QRqQ_t2HDA=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


Summer Camp is over, but 

Camp Summer is only 3 weeks away! 

 

We'll be meeting in the Summer's backyard for 

swimming, hatchet throwing, and a campfire. 

Remember 2+ skits/songs per patrol. 
 

Monday, August 21st from 7-9 PM.  

 

 

 

Troop Meeting 
 

Monday, August 28th 7-8:30 PM the troop meeting will be held at Carpenter Park for 

Ultimate Frisbee and Beach Volleyball. 
 

Biking the Abandoned PA Turnpike 
 

September 15-17 our monthly trip will be taking us 

on a bike trip to the Abandon Turnpike Trail in Bedford 

and Fulton counties. 
 

More details to follow! 

 

If you are interested, please contact Mr. Summer at 

267-546-8655 or garysummer@ymail.com 

 

 

 

Backpacking the Delaware Water Gap 
 

October 20-22 our monthly trip will be taking us 

backpacking the Delaware Water Gap. 
 

More details to follow! 
 

If you are interested, please contact Mr. Grimes at 215-

833-9655 or grimer360@gmail.com 
 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcK5PG6CkZilzUbHkCRntI1jLXbqzy9N1WEwNrTIjm6H0yNswOg8_an9pjPBHRIce0oobh8IgeirqLq96xdHPmLZ370lbP72XlheucSLGY2B2I6F0eAbZq2j8HcLGuiwFMcJrlfSC4MDYxlcnZb4ojKoIGJFmDDGPP4BY_Hk4uobz5QqMNMgtBjBeScmDmgTbmLduwFj5jeMGsTMxzDlV3watmBOquHNSeM6cI57Ns5Zcc19IGag5fNGhHLg6vPSJqcTdP1Pvp23Ra0VR2IcQB0iJvlllcb8SteN76E1sr42OFNJsZG-O2lHeY8cf1jKOLm-s1kROgebiF-hNvAyDmZZZ2rahs7fGAzLQUYkvi0T9Bhn8Lz_rtxTI6mS-kUKilGRzi-zNU9RF5wwK5lAN9D5eorSKnm7GiD&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcKxDth4Gq1E3f8WlsGPhJ4yVXuAmuzEHlEMdRZpSYzlOgNXg3XqgfIHWKkly3xQRTVrw0HMRWHrghWNEbVvLwCKrDnqDjNFI8VZUhhj4IaU_sfCevzAeUWpRdMArtpBqf8A1tekvA8mTXpwR1ORjnGkjnll_J_pUg0Rxl6Wdg88f98cdYhbTu_POkJp-cOmqGhNcYUUfC1dkgMOShVfQckR0_qbtBN3o9M5u49kBy9DqCAPDpEESbXG1ZPQ1EGgewYioKgmUhEkORgiZY53ZpLuXrJ6HJxVUg8UzXrJm-BfNq14BU-Zr3CMDRiCThQHy9QRYd4B6j7BIUT2QlB4wyzAgpaQc38lApAT0SP46FmTuQA_zDHpeCuvmDd_7mr2iJRKTovC-NE7uFVE7rmScAYz-RmM7ZEaEMw5HeQutpcb1NTmDOuh1-vl3rMchudBOySHyS8AkSABZU=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


75th Anniversary Celebration 
 

 

 

This will be a weekend event May 17-19, 

2024 held on the Day Camp side of College 

Settlement. The troop will be camping on site, 

and alumni are welcome to join us. Saturday, 

May 18, 2024 we'll have a brunch, afternoon 

activities, dinner, and a campfire. 
 

Also, please follow the event's Facebook 

Page: www.facebook.com/HatboroTroop3Year75 

 

 

 

NEWS AND NOTES 
 

75th Anniversary Logo Contest - LAST CALL! 
 

 

 

The logo that we've been using for the 75th Anniversary is a temporary one. We are 

holding a contest for design of a new logo for the 75th Anniversary events. The winning 

entry will be used on all merchandise for the Anniversary. The person who submits the 

winning entry will win free merchandise and a $50 gift card. The winner will be announced 

at the Fall Parents' Night in October. 
 

Here are a few basic rules and requirements: 

• The logo must include "Hatboro Troop 3" as well as "75 Years", "75th 
Anniversary", "Diamond Jubilee" or "1949-2024". 

• The contest of open to all Scouts, Scouters, Parents, Siblings, and Alumni. 

 

TODAY IS THE LAST DAY! Click the button below to submit your design 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJNgsqF8QcdDgvv1oTrHccawup-o7K_OaMnpXpUDkbbnbBtDgmdi2ZdxOYw5dqbHdK_RyKs09NtBTGYQjKl1TedhndfNEN061eFDG12ys78W6bSJNzkoLJQg=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


Submit Your Logo Design 

 

 

Shooting Sports NRA Training 
 

 

 

Cradle of Liberty Council has several Shooting Sports Training opportunities this 
Fall. Registration is Live now!  
 

We need trained leaders to be able to continue to operate our own shooting sports 
weekends, like Resica in February. Because this training is critical our operations, the 
troop will reimburse the course fees. 
 

Nelson/Hart Range 

September 9 - Range Safety Officer 
September 10 - Basic Rifle 

September 16 - Basic Shotgun 

September 17 - Basic Pistol 
  
Nelson/Delmont Range 

October 21 - Basic Instructor Training 

October 22 - Instructor pistol 
October 28 - BIT 

October 29 - Shotgun Instructor 
  
Hart Armory/ Hart Range 

November 4 - BIT 

November 5 - Rifle Instructor 
 

Click here for Shooting Sports NRA Training Registration 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJNgsqF8QcdDgDbbRP4TlD1juRVRBDC7-RZprjMeBy3eWBwg0YKFui83aqzKc7pnzCBBAqnE3qY0jvilgD4ilkGLhnCaef9VT9VAKt0lPJe7X&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJJEjqO4nCO4y9IRGoLOZptCty9EkKJq7x5XRKIC_mSTlQ3TaQ1R_lfJGWPtkbwmqwznRhPoxNYX4eq7FNgo2kVPX0U_Sa767x8PT3vZdL55E&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJJEjqO4nCO4y9IRGoLOZptCty9EkKJq7x5XRKIC_mSTlQ3TaQ1R_lfJGWPtkbwmqwznRhPoxNYX4eq7FNgo2kVPX0U_Sa767x8PT3vZdL55E&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJJEjqO4nCO4y9IRGoLOZptCty9EkKJq7x5XRKIC_mSTlQ3TaQ1R_lfJGWPtkbwmqwznRhPoxNYX4eq7FNgo2kVPX0U_Sa767x8PT3vZdL55E&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


 

Register for the courses online and send the receipt to me with a copies to Brian Dutill 
(bdutill@verizon.net) and Jim Brown (jimwg40@gmail.com). 

 

Register Now! 

 

 

Looking for Troop 3 Alumni 
 

Troop 3's 75th Anniversary Celebration is only 9 months away! 
 

In order to make the Diamond Jubilee on May 17-19 a big success, we would like to 

have as many alumni and family there as possible. To do this, we need to get the word 

out. Please complete this contact form, and forward it to Scouting friends that you know. 

The info collected will be used by the Planning Committee to send future correspondence. 
 

Also, please follow the event's Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/HatboroTroop3Year75 

Complete Contact Info Form 

 

 

New 2023-2024 Annual Plan 
 

The TLC worked very hard to put together a great schedule for our next Program Year, 

which begins in September. Aidan presented the plan at our last Committee Meeting and 

it was approved! 
 

Please mark these important dates on your family calendar! 
 

Click here for the New 2023-2024 Annual Plan! 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJJEjqO4nCO4y9IRGoLOZptCty9EkKJq7x5XRKIC_mSTlQ3TaQ1R_lfJGWPtkbwmqwznRhPoxNYX4eq7FNgo2kVPX0U_Sa767x8PT3vZdL55E&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJNgsqF8QcdDgvv1oTrHccawup-o7K_OaMnpXpUDkbbnbBtDgmdi2ZdxOYw5dqbHdK_RyKs09NtBTGYQjKl1TedhndfNEN061eFDG12ys78W6bSJNzkoLJQg=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJJQLUArqd25Bn3SsbvaqIYf9sXheXg7kgd14KPwbOEM39W_OIyh3dwlZ6_SsAvJKrDHyTbspKM41iHOour0-dEdnTqOjEtXNUw2Eqx3kAwpA&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcKdR617C2CdBBwbj5bq5GJzIKyJglPMROdb_jF5r_N5HRQqcI5AQqvsI5vVnBYmL0Xp9peZXl_3OB85N-dB2v1C2CL5d7FBkIYbdqS-GL5zaWgZbTh4a-svQJOnbCi3zpZkgPLGRUDqiHQPXgSq4JenBV9271GiEA3DAI3iDf7KY4=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


 

 

GREAT THINGS OUR SCOUTS AND SCOUTERS ARE DOING 
 

Rank Advancement 
 

 

Life: 

 

Star: 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011JbblXSOUxzh1K4gIdemOriVE4PnzsGM5woirpqLmGky9dXxwaWgJDoH3LktqBcKdR617C2CdBBwbj5bq5GJzIKyJglPMROdb_jF5r_N5HRQqcI5AQqvsI5vVnBYmL0Xp9peZXl_3OB85N-dB2v1C2CL5d7FBkIYbdqS-GL5zaWgZbTh4a-svQJOnbCi3zpZkgPLGRUDqiHQPXgSq4JenBV9271GiEA3DAI3iDf7KY4=&c=w8xFab0jFnAZVwMSiT7eHxUq8xi2cvizJGNulRF2P5XJr7U0QGkvmw==&ch=LCLQLe5uJTZfX5jNbdqPpQlOl6gwdPjRVSZpgIWBiY4LjZctuk8QDg==


Aidan Robin 
 

Adam Hendrickson 
 

 

Tenderfoot: 

Lucas Hoban 

JJ Humes 

Ethan Low-Beer 

Gabe Reichenbach 
 

Merit Badges 
 

 

Citizenship in the Nation: 

Leo Baranowski 

Brady Brzowski 

Benny DelSordo 

Adam Hendrickson 

Kavish Singh 
 

 

Citizenship in the World: 

Aidan Robin 

Aidan Wills 
 



 

Cycling: 

Adam Hendrickson 
 

 

Environmental Science: 

Adam Hendrickson 
 

 

Swimming: 

Benny DelSordo 

Aidan Robin 

Aidan Wills 
 

 

Archery: 

Adam Hendrickson 

Kenny Kirsch 

Aidan Wills 
 

 

Basketry: 

Aidan Robin 
 

 

Canoeing: 

Jack Coughlin 
 



 

Engineering: 

Aidan Robin 

Aidan Wills 
 

 

Kayaking: 

Leo Baranowski 

Benny DelSordo 

Josh Low-Beer 
 

 

Leatherwork: 

Cameron Arbuckle 

Leo Baranowski 

Lucas Hoban 

JJ Humes 

Connor Johnstonbaugh 

Ethan Low-Beer 

Gabe Reichenbach 
 

 

Mammal Study: 

Adam Hendrickson 

Lucas Hoban 

JJ Humes 

Connor Johnstonbaugh 

Ethan Low-Beer 

Gabe Reichenbach 
 

 

Metalwork: 

 

Motorboating: 



Benny DelSordo 
 

Brady Brzowski 

Jack Coughlin 

Benny DelSordo 

Kenny Kirsch 
 

 

Moviemaking: 

Kenny Kirsch 
 

 

Oceanography: 

Josh Low-Beer 
 

 

Painting: 

Jack Coughlin 
 

 

Photography: 

Brady Brzowski 

Kenny Kirsch 
 

 

Rifle Shooting: 

Kavish Singh 
 

 

Salesmanship: 

Kavish Singh 
 



 

Search and Rescue: 

Leo Baranowski 
 

 

Shotgun Shooting: 

Brady Brzowski 

Josh Low-Beer 
 

 

Signs, Signals, and Codes: 

Leo Baranowski 
 

 

Space Exploration: 

Lucas Hoban 

JJ Humes 

Connor Johnstonbaugh 

Ethan Low-Beer 

Gabe Reichenbach 
 

Summer Camp at Heritage Reservation 
 



 



 

 



 

 

On July 16-22, we headed out to Heritage Reservation in Farmington, PA for summer 

camp. We had a great week, at least 80% of the time! Last year at Daniel Boone, we had 

torrential rain during check-in. At least this year the torrential rain didn't start until we 

were settled in on the first day. The rain continued on and off for most of the week, but 

only interfered with the program one day. The Scouts got a ton of advancement 

accomplished, as you can see above. 

 

Thank you again, 

Mr. Baranowski, Mr. Delsordo, Mr. Kirsch, and Mr. Marks! 

 
 

Watersports Field Day at College Settlement 
 



 

 

On Monday, July 24th, we held our weekly meeting at College Settlement, and cooled off 

with watersports relays. We've been doing this for a few years now, but this water bucket 

relay was a new one! 
 

Thank you for making the arrangements, Mr. Waeltz! 

 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 

The following Scouts are celebrating birthdays this 

month! 

 

Leo Baranowski 8/25 

Kenny Kirsch 8/30  
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